
• MASH@uvu.edu 
• 801-863-8212 
• https://www.uvu.e

du/military-a�liat
ed/ 

Contact US
Fall 2025 priority 
registration opened April 
7.  If you will be using VA 
Education Benefits, 
please remember to 
submit a class schedule 
form using the website.

Welcome back! We’re excited to see everyone back on campus and hope the start of your 
semester has been going well. We have some great events coming up, and we’d love for you 
to join us as we kick things off.

Come hang out with us on September 3 in LC 303 for our MASH Open House! Explore our 
brand-new space and enjoy some Chick-fil-A while you’re there. Then, on September 12–13, 
join us in Gunnison, UT for United We March. An awesome event with lots of different ways to 
get involved.

On September 18, come celebrate the Air Force’s Birthday with us! We’ll be in the Carroll Reid 
Memorial Atrium with cake, so don’t miss out on this chance to connect and celebrate 
together.

Looking ahead, you can sign up for Equine Riding Basics to prepare for our spring and 
summer Equine Therapy Trail Rides, and if you’re a veteran, don’t miss Veterans in the Wild. 
This is a one-of-a-kind guided hike to Rainbow Bridge with a Navajo guide, happening over 
five days in October during Fall Break It’s a chance to step away and reconnect with nature. 
For more information, click here.

Submit Class Schedule

Hello Students,
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• Sep 3 - MASH Open House (LC 303)
• Sep 5 - Fresh Food Friday (Demo Kitchen)
• Sep 9 - Wee Care Carnival (Wee Care 

Center_
• Sep 12 - Wet Willy Slip N Slide
• Sept 12-13 - United We March (Gunnison, 

UT)
• Sep 18 - Air Force Birthday (Carrol Reid 

Memorial Atrium, Losee Center, 4th Floor)
• Sep 19 - Fresh Food Fridays (Demo 

Kitchen)
• Sep 23 - Equine Riding Basics (UVU Rodeo 

Arena)

Upcoming Events

https://gutcheck.itsyourrace.com/event.aspx?id=10941
https://uvu.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_4NEQJ2iy9UuWPL8
https://uvu.universitytickets.com/w/default.aspx?cid=292

